
 

 
 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 7 Bushcraft Activity Day                              25th & 26th September 

I am delighted to inform you that all Year 7 students will be attending an activity based Bushcraft 

session as detailed on the accompanying letter.  This brilliant opportunity has been fully funded by the 

school. 

This will be an excellent opportunity to help students make new friends and memories. It will also 

encourage and nurture many of our school’s core values such as resilience, enjoyment of learning and 

confidence. 

The activities will all take place on Wednesday 25th and Thursday 26th September on the school site. 

Details can also be found on the attached letter. 

Wed 26th 7DTO, 7AP,7MO   These forms will do Bushcraft days. Outdoor 

clothes, wellies or walking boots and a waterproof coat 

Thursday 26th 7SLL, 7BHJ, 7LEV These forms will do Bushcraft days. Outdoor 

clothes, wellies or walking boots and a waterproof coat 

On the days you are not doing Bushcraft, lessons will be normal and full 

uniform is to be worn. 

 

As a school, we will continue to seek new and innovative ways to enrich every student’s learning 

experience so that they get the best possible outcomes and we hope that this is one of many such 

instances to come. 

If you have any questions that are not covered on the attached letter then please do not hesitate to 

contact me directly. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Walker 

Head of Year 7     

 


